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24 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Science Fair 
 
 
I am writing to let you know that this year Cardinal Heenan will be launching its inaugural Science Fair.  This is an 
opportunity for students to undertake a project at home on an area of scientific interest.  Students can either opt for 
a science investigation or a science in art project.  Students have been issued with a booklet in lessons to support with 
how to set out their ideas (but there is also an electronic copy on google classrooms). 
 
The Fair itself will take place on Friday 21 June.  Students should bring in their project and take it to the sports hall 
where all students from Year 7 will be able to display their work for other students and staff to see. 
 
I am very excited to see what they come up with!  I am writing to let you know in case you would like to support with 
time management and project selection; which is the most challenging aspect of the work.  Students should at least 
know what their project will be on the return after the half term. 
 
With kind regards 

 
Mr P Caden 
Associate Assistant Headteacher leading Science 


